
As part of the City of Cape Town’s ongoing efforts to upgrade transport
infrastructure and provide safer, more reliable public transport, the City 
will convert the four-way signalised intersection at Duinefontein and 
Govan Mbeki Roads into a temporary single-lane traffic circle on 23 
August 2025.

To complete this work, the intersection will be closed from 14:00 on
23 August until 06:00am the following morning. The new temporary 
traffic circle will remain in place for an estimated 12 months.

What to Expect
•	 Detour signage will be clearly displayed to guide motorists.
•	 Temporary signage will be installed to ensure the safety of all road 

users.
•	 Law enforcement officers and traffic officials will be on-site to assist 

and help ensure road safety compliance.

Please Plan Ahead
Motorists are advised to allow for extra travel time and plan alternative 
routes where possible.

Visit www.myciti.org.za/phase2a for more information and project
updates, or follow MyCiTi Phase 2 on Facebook and X.
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